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The Honorable Scott K. Saiki, 
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Speaker of the House of Representatives 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 431 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Speaker Saiki: 

We would like to provide you with advance notice that there will be a delay in submitting the 
required 2020 Annual Report for the Hawaii Housing Finance and Development Corporation due 
to the timing of getting the audited financial statements accepted by our board of directors. The 
financial statements are anticipated to be approved by our board in mid-January, 2021. 

If you would like a copy of the draft annual report without the financials, please let me know and 
we will be happy to send a copy to you. 

Denise Iseri-Matsubara 
Executive Director 


